

DUSD Parents and Students,						Thursday, August 26, 2021
COVID is still here!  We continue to have students, staff and members of their families testing positive for COVID.  In addition, there are many who are sick but choose not to get tested.   

I’m going to make the letter very simple this week:

THE ONLY WAY TO TRY AND SLOW DOWN COVID IS TO ISOLATE ANYONE WHO IS SICK!

I understand there are so many unknowns.  What if someone who is not sick is contagious, what if someone is contagious before they get sick, etc., etc., etc.!  

We can’t act on what we don’t know, only on what we do know.  For your safety, the safety of all others in our school and in our community, if you are sick, don’t come to school.  In addition, make sure you isolate yourself from healthy people until you are better!

[bookmark: _GoBack]We can do this!

See you all in a week. 

D. Eldon Merrell
Superintendent, Duncan Schools
